
 

 

AISDFuture: 
Govalle Elementary School Grand Opening 

Join Austin ISD for the grand opening ceremony of the modernized Govalle Elementary School. 

The ribbon cutting will commemorate students, teachers and team members 
moving into their new building. 

AISD will celebrate the completion of work on the Roadrunner campus, which is part of the 2017 bond 
program, in August. 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 28 
9:30 ˜ 10 A.M. | 3601 GOVALLE AVE. 

Parking Instructions and Guest Pick-up: There is limited parking at the school, so shuttles will be 
provided for all attendees. 

Please park at Eastside Memorial Early College High School at 1012 Arthur Stiles Road. 
Shuttles will depart promptly at 8:45 and 9 a.m. 

After the ceremony, shuttles will depart Govalle at 10:15 and 10:30 a.m. 

Please RSVP to http://bit.ly/govalle. 

DISCLAIMER: 
conceptual rending, 
final design may vary. 
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